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ITEM 9 – QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS 
 
 
QUESTION FROM COUNCILLOR M B WYATT TO COUNCILLOR T J PENDLETON 
 
Could the Portfolio Holder provide an update on the alleged plans with the Belvoir centre due 
to comments made by the MP Andrew Bridgen at a recent election hustings at Christ Church 
in Coalville where he stated in public, that a company was interested in purchasing the 
shopping centre to help redevelopment the shopping precinct, which would include a cinema 
and a bowling alley? 
 
 
RESPONSE FROM COUNCILLOR T J PENDLETON 
 
I cannot speak on behalf of Andrew Bridgen MP about comments that you attribute to him, 
instead you are advised to contact him directly. I have had no formal approach from any 
company to discuss a prospective purchase of the shopping centre, nor from any developer 
or other company to discuss redevelopment proposals. 


